

Braunston Parish Council

Parish Meeting held in the Village Hall on
Monday 3rd June 2013
Minutes

Present

In the Chair: Alan Mawar

Mesdames: Campbell, Longworth, Panchal & Smith,

Messrs: Alsop, Canning, Fitzhugh, Hawkins, Morgan & Prat.

Apologies for absence: Paul Chamberlain

13.06.01	Open forum for Members of the Public
	There were no members of the public present
13.06.02	Declaration of Interest
	Hannah Smith and Abigail Campbell sit on the village hall committee Louis Prat is chair of the Playing Field Association
13.06.03	District Councillors Report
	Abigail reported the following: <ul style="list-style-type: none">• The Neighbourhood plans for Crick and Barby had been approved• Consultation had begun on the Infrastructure Development Planning Documentation, it was agreed that Richard and Pete would look at first.• The Braunston Timebank project meeting is on the 6th June.
13.06.04	Approval of Last Meetings Minutes (13th May 2013)
	It was proposed by Richard Hawkins, seconded by Louis Prat and carried that these be accepted.
13.06.05	Matters Arising from the Minutes
	There were none
13.06.06	Finance Report
	The clerk presented the accounts, these were proposed by Richard Hawkins, seconded by Pete Morgan and carried that these be accepted. Accounts for Payment It was proposed by Pete Morgan, seconded by Richard Hawkins and carried that these amounts be paid.
13.06.06	Braunston Trail
	Nothing new to report
13.06.07	Churchyard
	Andrew reported that the church is trying to organise a group of volunteers to try and look after graves that are not tended at the moment. The clerk volunteered the Scout Group.
13.06.08	Highways
	Nothing to report
13.06.09	Jettyfields
	Please see attached notes
13.06.10	Neighbourhood Watch & Police
	NHW – Nothing this month Police – The reports from PC Thompson were circulated

13.06.11	Neighbourhood Plans
	<p>Points confirmed were as follows: -</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Meeting tomorrow at 7.30pm (setup @ 7.00pm) • It was agreed that a subcommittee be formed, it would then meet and present a recommendation to the full council for approval. • It was agreed paper copies of the recommendation should be available in advance of the meeting on the 1st July • It was agreed to carry on and complete the BVN articles <p>A vote of thanks was given to Alan for all his hard work to date on the project</p>
13.06.12	Playing Fields
	<p>Louis reported the following: -</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The application for the £50k grant needs a 10% sponsor • RH offered to lend a rotavator to the Playing Fields • Fun Day at the PF this Sunday
13.06.13	Village Hall
	Nothing new to report
13.06.14	Village Maintenance
	A list of tasks were discussed and are in the maintenance book
13.05.18	Items for Circulations
	Have been distributed

Approved